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Date:  Thursday 25th August 2022 
 

A message from the children 
Dear Families, 
 
Our school has been busy growing herbs, plants and flowers in our garden.  Some of us have 
helped to pot up Parsley, Peppermint, Lamb’s Ear and Lady’s Mantle plants. 
 
These will be available in our school playground tomorrow, Friday 26th August at the end of the 
day (from 2.30pm). 
 
If you wish to take any herbs/plants home, please help yourself.  There will be a bucket for any 
donations if you wish, however there is no need to pay for any of the herbs, plants or flowers.  
Any money raised will go to school funds to buy more gardening supplies. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Allegra and Ava 
 
 

 
 
Lorna Murray 
Head Teacher 
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